Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

February 15, 2019

WINTER WEEK - Many changes have been made this week due to
winter weather conditions!
*Our art paint residency has been rescheduled for February
26-28, with a breakfast and art show on March 1.
*School is in session today to make up one snow day and we will
make up another day on Friday, May 24™.
*Valentine’s Day was celebrated at school on February 15 this
year!

PRESIDENT’S DAY - School will be closed on Monday, February 18,
for the President’s Day holiday.

EARLY RELEASE - Wednesday, February 20, is a scheduled 11:45
early release for professional development. Staff will be receiving
proctor training for the spring SBAC tests.

PLANNING - March is fast approaching and the calendar is filling
with activities. Spring conferences will be held during the afternoons of
March 26-29. Please keep these dates in mind for scheduling
availability.

INDIAN TACO FEED - Come support our local Jr. and High School
rodeo athletes as they serve up tacos at the American Legion fonight,
5-8 PM. Text to go orders: 509.250-2021




